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Closures on U.S. 301 at I-10 Scheduled Next Week for Paving Operations 
 

 

Baldwin, Fla. – Northbound and southbound closures will be in place on U.S. 301 at I-10 

Monday, July 21 and Wednesday, July 23 from 8 p.m. to 5:30 a.m. to complete roadway paving, 

weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting.  

Northbound U.S. 301 traffic will detour to I-10 eastbound and exit north on State Road 23 (Exit 

350B), travel west on U.S. 90 (Beaver Street) to travel northbound on U.S. 301. 

 

Southbound U.S. 301 traffic will detour west on U.S. 90, south on State Road 228, travel 

eastbound on I-10 and exit U.S. 301 to travel southbound on U.S. 301. 

 

I-10 eastbound traffic wishing to travel north on U.S. 301 will exit north on State Road 23, and 

west on U.S. 90 to travel back northbound U.S. 301. I-10 eastbound to U.S. 301 southbound will 

not be detoured.  

 

I-10 westbound traffic wishing to travel north on U.S. 301 will detour north on State Road 23, 

and west on U.S. 90. I-10 westbound traffic wishing to travel south on U.S. 301 will detour to 

State Road 228 (Exit 336) and travel I-10 eastbound to travel back south on U.S. 301. 

  

Once roadway paving is completed, traffic on U.S. 301 will be temporarily shifted to the west 

side of the roadway for construction workers to safely complete work on the east side of the 

roadway.  

 

Superior Construction Company began the $60 million bypass project in March of 2017 and is 

currently scheduled to complete the work spring 2020, weather and unforeseen circumstances 

permitting.  

For more information about the new Baldwin Bypass construction project or other roadway 

improvement projects visit nflroads.com.  
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